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Cultural fishing should be considered only if Aboriginal people use original fishing tools and 
methods from before European settlement. Consider that this is an unfair and divisive practice 
which will be abused by all those with the smallest percentage of Aboriginal heritage. Majority of 
anglers want fairness and equality and there is nothing fair about this practice. It is racist. 
 


